
 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 
 

 Year 4 have started their cookery lessons this week at Malton Secondary School. We are very 
excited to see what they bring back! 

 Mr Mortimer celebrated a ‘big’ birthday this week. He was very happy with all the presents we gave 
to him. 

 Mrs Magson sends her thanks to all parents who donated money towards her leaving gift. We were 
able to buy her a John Lewis voucher and some flowers. She has settled very well into her new job 
and is really loving it. 

 Mrs Massey has begun her new job as school secretary and has made an excellent and organised 
start. 

 Class 2 have been swimming this week and made it through the snow. 

 Class 2 visited the Jorvik Viking Museum and Dig on Wednesday. The children’s behaviour was 
exemplary. The ladies at the Quaker House, where we had lunch, commented that Slingsby C P 
were the best behaved school who had visited. Thank you to all the children, but we are not 
surprised! Thanks also to everyone who could help on the day. 

 North Yorkshire County Catering have appointed a new school cook. Mrs Metcalfe was allowed to 
be present at interview but essentially it was their decision. When we are able to let you know who 
has been offered the job we will do so. 

 The Parents Forum and FOSS have met this week and had productive and informative meetings. 
Minutes to follow.  
 

 
 

 
Breakfast Club 
 
With Class 2 moving to their exciting new classroom, there are less resources for the Breakfast Rangers to 
borrow. If you have any spare or unwanted colouring pencils, felt tip pens, colouring, sticker and activity 
books and puzzles, they would be most grateful for donations please!  
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